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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 
 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Mark Donoho, Road Construction Inspector 

 

DATE: August 7, 2017  

 

EVENT: Georgetown Subdivision Street Rehabilitation  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Boone County Resource Management, through contractor Emery Sapp & 

Sons, will be performing a street rehabilitation project in portions of the 

Georgetown Subdivision. Streets to be rehabilitated include East 

Georgetown Loop, West Georgetown Loop and Lexington Court.   

 

Work will begin Monday, August 14, 2017 and will last approximately 

five to six weeks, weather permitting.  Parking on the above-mentioned 

streets will not be allowed Monday-Friday, 7:00 am – 6:00 pm.  Violators 

may be subject to tow at their expense.  Signs will be posted marking the 

no parking zones.    

 

Street rehabilitation work begins with spot curb repair, followed by 

complete removal of the existing pavement, installation of new base rock, 

and installation of new asphalt pavement.  Work will be done in sections to 

help lessen inconveniences.  The contractor will be in contact with 

homeowners to alleviate access issues.    

 

Please use caution in all construction/work zones.  Thank you for your 

cooperation as we improve the roads you travel. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please contact Boone County Resource Management at 573-886-

4480.   


